The Peeler Family

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries and Local Churches



July 2004

Dear Praying Friends,

"Go west young man, go west." The time has finally arrived to leave for our trip to Why, AZ to help on the Tohono Odum Indian Reservation. We are both very excited and praying that God will bless our efforts for His glory. Please pray for travel mercies and strength for the tasks ahead. We want to encourage the missionary serving there and help ease his load. Christ died for these people and it is our responsibility to take the Gospel to them.

We have had many opportunities to share Christ in recent days. Please pray for Carla and Dylan. This couple helped us when we were having some van trouble. We were able to witness to them and give them a tract. Pray that the Holy Spirit will convict them and show them their need of the Saviour. Also pray for Mr. Bostic. He was another gentlemen that I was able to witness to about 2 weeks ago.

This past week we were in Wilmington, NC for Family Fellowship Week with other missionaries from World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions. Again, the needs of these missionaries on the field was made new to me. Please pray that God will raise up churches to support us so we can soon be helping these men full-time.

Please remember our special prayer requests - funds for the travel trailer - a generator to use both in the trailer and as we work with missionaries - new support. We are thankful to all that are praying for us. We keep you in our prayers.

Thanks to all who have written to us. We love to hear from you.

In His Service,

Jack of Melinda

Tack and Melinda

Address: 120 Folkstone Court, Easley, SC 29640

E-mail: jackmpeeler@yahoo.com